Smith, George

From: Brent C Steele <brentc.steele@cemex.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 6:00 PM

To: SWD_Waste

Subject: Cemex Brooksville South cement plant - Tire fluff fire 7-day notification

Good afternoon,

On the evening of January 4, we had a fire break out on the tire fluff pile at the Cemex Brooksville South cement plant.
The fire was caused by self-combustion of the material in the pile. We have revised our practices to include regular
turnover of material in the pile (targeting every 10 days) to prevent future occurrences. No remedial actions or repairs
are necessary, as no soil, water, or structures were impacted by the fire.

Thanks,
Brent Steele
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Brent Steele

Environmental Manager — Brooksville South - United States of America
Office: (352) 799-7881 ext.109 Fax: (352) 799-6088 Mobile: (352) 514-3683
Address: 10311 Cement Plant Road, Brooksville, FL 34601

e-Mail: brentc.steele@cemex.com

WWW.cemexusa.com
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